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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:   All Members 
      
FROM:  Mick Farrell Branch Secretary 
   

DATE:   16
th
 November 2011 

 

SUBJECT:  Subscriptions 
 

 

Please be advised that in conforming to resolution 22 of the 2010 BCOM conference 
which states: 
 
“ That pursuant to rule 80 of the rules, the UFU of A - Aviation Branch 
subscription rate be now altered to constitute an amount that is and will remain 
aligned to 1% of a Leading Firefighter gross salary and that this rate be 
commenced from the pay increase scheduled for November 2010. Further this 
motion is to be read in conjunction with resolution number 34 of the 30th 
annual conference held 2007.”  
 
 What that resolution means in essence to members is; that in line with the most 
recent pay increase the union subscription rate will now rise 55 cents per fortnight. 
 
The full subscription rate is now $27.55 per fortnight and $13.80 per fortnight for the 
first twelve months for all new recruits. 
 
NB: Members are reminded that union subscriptions are a legitimate tax deduction. 
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86A O’Shanassy St, Sunbury, Victoria  3429 
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ABN:  96 533 521 914 

  Mick Farrell 
  Branch Secretary 


